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Please support this bill. Many animals are needlessly exploited for entertainment in 

traveling acts. We have no need for these types of cruel entertainment systems in 

modern society. We have other systems of entertainment without the need for the 

animal exploitation. Jobs, entertainment, and economic benefits of traveling 

entertainment can all persist without the animal component. Thank you. 


